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The November 18, 2019 Selectboard meeting was reopened by Chairman Haven Haynes, Jr. at 12:10PM 

on November 21, 2019.    Those present:   Haven Haynes, Jr., Frank Sawicki, Jr., Noreen Labrecque and 

Richard Thibeault.  

The purpose of this meeting is to work on Yr. 2020 Highway Budget.  Richard Thibeault had concerns 

with the cost of repairs on the 2015 International Truck.   The board asked Richard to research the costs 

and financing for a new truck.   This will be brought to the public at Town Meeting.   Another issue that 

the board will bring to the public is the question of Class 4 Road Maintenance.  These issues will be non- 

binding and depending on the reaction of the public can be added to the 2021 budget.  

 Other business conducted - Tata and Howard had two documents for the WWTF Project that were left 

with the Town Clerk to be executed.  The Certificate of Substantial Completion for Electrical 

Installations, Inc. dated August 19th, 2019 and Certificate of Final Completion for Electrical Installations, 

Inc. dated November 5, 2019.    The board questioned why they are just now receiving the August 19th, 

2019 document?    They feel this is just another example of the lack of responsibility and communication 

that has been common with Tata and Howard on this project.   

On a motion by Frank, Chairman Haven Haynes, Jr. adjourned the November 21, 2019 continuation of 

the November 18th Selectboard Meeting at 1:42 PM.   

 

 


